
 
 

 

Press Statement 

 
In lieu of the development surrounding the scheduled board meeting of Hindustan Zinc, the 

company sent an update to the stock exchange yesterday. Below is the statement for the media 

 
Further to our stock exchange announcement yesterday, we would like to inform you that the 
board meeting was deferred. 
We would like to reiterate that the Dividend is a matter for the board’s consideration. Also, 
there is no change to our dividend policy and we will adhere to it. 
 

https://www.hzlindia.com/wp-content/uploads/policy-on-dividend-distribution-21-10-2016-
1.pdf 
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